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COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 16th October 2006
Question No 12
Question: Councillor Joe Neville
“To ask the Manager to have arranged the following:
(1) Increased frequency of attendance by the Dog Warden in view of the increase in reports of unchaperoned dogs attacking pedestrians
      in Dodder Valley Park.

(2) The erection of signs in the Park outlining Council bye-laws in relation to unchaperoned dogs in Council Parks

and will the Manager note the concerns expressed by nearby residents about these dogs?.
Reply:
The Park Department will liaise with the Council’s Dog Warden on the matter of dog control in the Dodder Valley Park.  
It is planned to arrange for the installation of new signage in the park to display the Parks Bye-laws
